Debra Thomeson

I ——
From: Karen Dillman <dillmankl@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 8:39 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Covid protections to our community

Dear Petersburg Assembly,

Thank you for keeping up with this ever changing situation our community, state and nation face with the pandemic,
and for making the best decisions with the best science we have. | understand the controversial nature of restrictions to
our borough residents. However, | am all on board for increased testing for anyone coming into Petersburg from inside
and out of state, until we have the vaccine in our community. | am also for a MASK MANDATE for anyone going into a
store, bar, restaurant, including people who work in those establishments. It is one simple act that everyone can
practice until we are in the clear and the vaccine is working. We do not want to tax the medical system in town with
abundant cases, and masking up is one sure way everyone is equal in their exposure as well as equal in reducing
transmission.

Thank you very much and | hope that the assembly can come to a reasonable compromise that will work for everyone in
the community so we all stay healthy and virus-free,
Karen



